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Hello, 

 

I just wanted to write in support of HCS's proposed 10 Sunnyside project. 

 

The housing crisis is one of the biggest issues facing our town, and 

HCA's proposal is exactly the sort of development we want to 

encourage: affordable housing near public transit with a variety of 

unit types and income targets, as well as community space. 

 

As someone with relatives at risk of being priced out of Arlington, 

anything we can do to address the housing crisis is valuable, so I 

hope you will quickly approve this project without requesting any 

changes that would reduce the amount of affordable housing provided. 

 

Thank you, 

~Xavid Pretzer 

TTM Precinct 17 
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